
-------- Original message -------- 

From: charitymurphy@ccparkdistrict.com  

Date:12/31/2014 8:34 AM (GMT-06:00)  

To: 'meezer010'  

Subject: RE: For Records  

  
Kara, 
  
The office was closed the 24

th
, 25

th
, 26, and the 27

th
.  Please note that the 25

th
 was a holiday, and 

the 27
th

 a weekend, both of which are normally closed.  I asked you to email me because I feel it 

is best to handle correspondence regarding Park business in this manner or via phone as 

opposed to private message via Facebook.   
  
Charity 
  
********************************** 
Charity Murphy 
Executive Director 
  
Clark County Park District 
20482 N. Park Entrance Road 
Marshall, IL 62441 
Office: 217-889-3901 
Cell: 217-822-3700 
Fax: 217-889-3900 
Charitymurphy@ccparkdistrict.com 
www.ccparkdistrict.com 
  

 


